
From: Marie Waller <MarieWaller@scsenate.gov>
To: Philpott, KatieKatiePhilpott@gov.sc.gov
CC: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov 

Date: 5/23/2014 10:22:32 AM
Subject: Williamsburg County Magistrates

Katie: Senator McGill wanted to check his magisterial reappointments/initial appointments. Can you possibly have 
them on the Senate desk next Tuesday? It is his understanding that they all have passed the required test. Thank 
you for your help.

Marie Waller
Assistant to Senators McGill and McElveen 
803-212-6132

mailto:Marie%20Waller%20%3CMarieWaller@scsenate.gov%3E
mailto:KatiePhilpott@gov.sc.gov
mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

